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10.3 

REPORT 2 - 2020 

To: CHAIR AND MEMBERS OF GENERAL COMMITTEE 

 

The Public Vehicle Advisory Committee presents its second report for 2020 and recommends: 

 

PVAC-0005-2020 

That the verbal update from Michael Foley, Manager, Mobile Licensing Enforcement regarding 

the Line-by-Line Review of the Public Vehicle Licensing By-law 420-04, as amended be 

received. 

(PVAC-0005-2020) 

 

PVAC-0006-2020 

1. That the verbal update from Michael Foley, Manager, Mobile Licensing Enforcement 

regarding fare models, be received. 

2. That staff further incorporate the comments from the Public Vehicle Advisory Committee 

(PVAC) regarding fare models into a presentation at the next PVAC meeting. 

(PVAC-0006-2020) 

 

PVAC-0007-2020 

1. That the verbal update from Michael Foley, Manager, Mobile Licensing Enforcement 

regarding the plate issuance model, be received. 

2. That staff place a moratorium on the priority list for 2 years and assess the minimum fee 

to charge waitlist members based on administration duties of staff to maintain the list. 

(PVAC-0007-2020) 

 

PVAC-0008-2020 

That the 2018-2022 Public Vehicle Advisory Committee Work Plan be approved. 

(PVAC-0008-2020) 


